
SAVETHEDATE 
Wednesday, March 4, 2020

Amerikahaus Munich,  
Barer Straße 19a, 80333 Munich
 

Dear exchange practitioners!

We all know of the life-changing aspect of exchange  
programs, but how do we inform students and teachers 
of the benefits of exchange programs? How do we point 
prospective participants more effectively to existing  
resources?

In early March we would like to convene transatlantic 
exchange practitioners in Munich in an effort to define 
current challenges, work on solutions and come up with 
a joint action plan. The all-day summit will be conducted 
both in English and German.

There will be funds to finance the trip and accommodation 
expenses for those travelling from outside of Munich –  
as long as supplies last. 

Please mark your calendar!  
And please help spread the word.
We will follow up with a proper invite in January.
 
Kind regards
Your exchange teams from the  
U.S. Consulate General Munich,  
EducationUSA/Amerikahaus Munich and  
Experiment e.V.
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